
The Future of NAEP  
 

Goal  
 
The purpose of this session is for Board members to discuss opportunities to improve 
the quality, relevance, efficiency and utility of the design, content, and reporting of NAEP 
for 2030 and beyond.   
 
 
Overview 
 
Lesley Muldoon will share preliminary plans for this work with members for their 
feedback and discussion.  
 
 
Background  
 
In November 2023, the Board approved Strategic Vision 2030, with a focus to inform, 
engage and innovate to strengthen the Nation’s Report Card to enable leaders to 
improve student achievement for all.  
 
While NAEP contracts were recently finalized, it is already time to start preparing for the 
next round of contracts. 
 
In order for the Board to fulfill its legislatively mandated responsibilities in alignment with 
the strategic vision, it must continuously evaluate the current environment to identify 
opportunities and challenges for the program.  
 
 


